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18 months to go and already Vic-Maui Committees in Vancouver and Lahaina are looking forward to the 20th running of this race in 2008!  For the first time, there will be three divisions: Fully-Crewed, Double- Handed Divisions and Cruising. 
The first of two starts will take place in Victoria early in the fourth week of June 2008.  The Notice of Race is in progress and will be published in mid-December.
Not familiar with the race?  Want to know whether your boat will qualify?

Need help in readying the boat/crew for this adventure of a lifetime?

Contact  Paddy Thomson at paddy.thomson@gmail.com to get help.

For those who are already contemplating doing the race… it is never too early to strike up a business relationship with an insurance broker.  Over the past years it has become increasingly difficult for some competitors to obtain

insurance for ocean racing.  By planning ahead and discussing your plan well in advance it may be easier to obtain the needed coverage.

We look forward to putting on a great race from the marvelous harbour festivities and exciting start in Victoria to the fabulous warm welcome of Lahaina.  

